IASCOE Publicity Committee Report
June, 2018
Publicity Items:
· Due to work and personal reasons, I have not been able to keep up with my duties as Publicity Chair.  It is with heavy heart that I tender my resignation.  I have the majority of the spring newsletter completed and intend to finalize it once I get through the May CRP ULO report.  It has been a pleasure working with everyone and I will remain an active member of IASCOE.
Tammy Hubert
Publicity Chair 
